
CONFLICT OF INTEREST 
 
Conflicts of interest have the potential to cause legal problems as well as embarrassment for CAHA and 
USA Hockey. While transactions involving conflicts of interest are not prohibited, they must be duly 
considered by the CAHA Executive Committee, based on disclosures as may be required by CAHA.  
 
The conflict of interest policy defined in the USA Hockey Annual Guide is intended to help directors, 
officers, and certain other persons identify situations that present possible conflicts of interest and to 
provide a procedure whereby such potential conflicts may be reviewed by an appropriate party when 
necessary.   CAHA has adopted USA Hockey conflict of interest policy and CAHA Executive Committee 
Members shall provide, in writing, acknowledgement of conflict of interest policy. 
 
Acknowledgement of Conflict of Interest Policy 
The undersigned hereby acknowledges that he or she has read the CAHA and USA Hockey, Inc. Conflict 
of Interest Policy, has had an opportunity to ask any questions that he or she may have about the policy, 
and understands and agrees to comply with the policy. 
Signature: ____________________________________________ Date: _______________ 

Print Name: ____________________________________________ 


